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Attendees:  Charles Oestreich   Christy Serrage 
  Donald Ludwig   Dr. Ines Segert 
  Dr. Jack Jensen   



The District needs to have a use determined before purchasi



 
Special Education is funded by federal, state and local dollars.  Title money has a 
limited amount of money and can be spent on intervention, if they qualify as a 
Title I school.  If a school is 75% free/reduce lunch it must provide intervention, 
the remaining money can be spent on Early Childhood. 
 
Logistics – what building is a better fit for each program?  With the addition of 
Alpha Hart, there will be 2 additional Early Childhood classrooms which will 
alleviate some of the space needs. 
Field was constructed for older kids and Bethel for younger kids.  Whichever site 
chosen for Bearfield would allow for long term growth and would allow for the 
combination of programs and also to reconfigure their program. 
 
Dr. Boren informed the committee that the District has been contacted by other 
individuals that have properties for sale, after walking the properties they would 
not meet the District needs. 
 




